
 

A Time to Build Up 

1 To every thing there is a season, 
and a time to every purpose under the heaven: 

2 A time to be born, and a time to die; 
a time to plant, and a time to pluck up that which is planted; 

3 A time to kill, and a time to heal; 
a time to break down, and a time to BUILD UP... 

A New Year brings new possibilities, new opportunities, and new challenges. As we 

enter this New Year, most folks will assess the previous year and make "resolutions" to 

do better in the future. 

 

So, what will you BUILD in 2023? Of course we are not referring to a house, or a 

physical project of some kind, we are talking about your relationship with the Heavenly 

Father and with others. Yes, we will look back briefly, but as Philippians 3:13-

14 reminds us, we will "press toward the mark for the prize of the high 

calling of God in Christ Jesus."  We must look forward, keep pressing on, keep 

trusting our Heavenly Father, and keep taking every step by faith one by one into this 

New Year. 

 

We hope you will join us in this "Building Adventure" as we once again renew our 

commitment to meet with our Creator-Father, hear His voice, and follow as He leads 

each day. But how? Here are a few suggestions: 

 Get to know Him in His Word, the Bible 
 Read a portion of His Word every day 
 Think on that Word throughout the day, make notes 
 Apply that Word to your life and obey Him 

Thy word have I hid in mine heart, 
that I might not sin against Thee. 

Psalm 119:11  

Brethren, I count not 

myself to have 

apprehended: but this 

one thing I do, forgetting 

those things which are 

behind, and reaching 

forth unto those things 

which are before, I press 

toward the mark for the 

prize of the high calling 

of God in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 3:13-14 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR BLESSINGS! 

Saying good bye to 2022 and looking 
forward to 2023 is quite the normal 
routine on New Year's Day! We are so 
very thankful for those families who 
gathered with us on Sundays in this last 
year to worship our Lord Jesus Christ. 
And now we look forward to those the 
Lord will bring to our Non-traditional 
Gathering at 502 Pike Street, Superior 
MT in this New Year. We look forward 
by faith to meeting each one of you! 

Winter hit hard and a bit early with sub-
zero temperatures and bad road 
conditions in November and beyond! 
Although the weather did not cooperate 
one bit over the holidays, we held a 
Christmas Eve Carols By Candlelight 
where six attended and we enjoyed 
carols, the Christmas Story, and 
fellowship with one another. Then on 
Christmas Day we held Christmas Day 
Services where six attended, but not the 
same six! Weather is not so bad in 
Superior today, it is non-stop winter for 
some of our folks who drive in from 
other areas.  

 
 

Please Pray With us For: 
 

* , the Church Clark Fork Fellowship
Plant in Superior MT 
* in Uganda, Terra Nova Schools 
Alisha & the girls 
* in Uganda, and Terra Nova Soccer 
Abdul 
*  as she works and serves in Alana
Missoula 
* So many affected by the cold winter 
and increase in heating fuels, gasoline, 
and food around the country 
* First-Response Teams  
* Opportunity for ministry outside the 
church walls 
* Current and new supporters for New 
Day Network 
* Our nation and the world 
 
THANK YOU to those who faithfully 
pray for us; other believers, and servants 
of Christ around the globe. 
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